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Broadcast Date: March 27, 2013 Bulletin #: P-04-13 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Telecommunications Acquisition Authority 

 This Broadcast Bulletin is to remind all departments that the California Technology 
Agency (CTA) is the agency responsible for acquisition of telecommunications goods and 
services. The transfer of telecommunications acquisition authority from the Department of 
General Services (DGS) to the CTA was completed by AB 2408 (Statutes of 2010), which 
was implemented as of February 1, 2012. Questions regarding telecommunications 
procurement authority should be directed to CTA. For more information about CTA’s 
procurement authority for telecommunications, please reference Technology Letter 12-6. 
 

Send your comments or questions to: 
 

Office of Policies, Procedures and 
Legislation PPO@dgs.ca.gov 

 

http://www.cio.ca.gov/Government/IT_Policy/pdf/TL_12-6_TelecommunicationProcurementAuthority_Final.pdf
mailto:PPO@dgs.ca.gov

